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GENERAL  

• New Website successfully launched mid-January, 
visit online at www.eabc.club, look here for 2019 
Sailing calendar and 2019 OOD rota. 

• Credit card terminal installed, this can be used 
for bar sales and payments to EABC. 

• Contact Lucy to order your EABC jacket if you 
missed ordering previously. 

• Entertainments licence renewed. 

• Front door repaired. 

• Gents underfloor storage area secured. 

• New ice maker installed (more cost effective 
than repair) 

• Online payment system now available, see 
www.eabc.club. 

• Next committee meeting Tuesday 9th April. 
 

REFURBISHMENT COMMITTEE 

• Have your say at refurbsubcom@eabc.org.uk.  

• Next meeting Tuesday 2nd April. 
 

SAIL AND POWER  

• Dinghy winter completed thanks to Richard and 
his team, battery starts with members duty rota 
from April- check your email and www.eabc.club 
to ensure you don’t miss your Sunday. 

• EABC regatta 2019 6 & 7th July - save the date! 
 

TRAINING 

Sub committee: Debbie Hanna, Katie Kane, Helen 
Rutherford and Lucy Whitford; if you would like to help 
with the training and organising of courses contact 
Debbie at training@eabc.org.uk  
 

• Junior training continues Sunday Mornings, 
thanks, Helen, Katie & Lucy. 

• First Aid training successfully completed. 

• Day skipper Shore based successfully completed. 

• New quests to be ordered for Summer training 
2019, Wayfarers to be sold.  

• Safety boat course 6th &7th April, contact Debbie 
at training@eabc.org.uk 

Look out for exciting summer programme of 
courses, available soon. 
 
 

YARD AND SLIP 

• The winch is now repaired. 

• Contractor engaged to repair slips and yard. 
 

ENTERTAINMENT 

• Thanks to Tom for organising Maurice 
O’Connell; “upwind performance”, this was a 
most informative talk with plenty of ideas to 
implement for the summer season.  

• Thanks also to Tom and Steven for organising 
the final talk by Survitec on past and current 
developments in maritime survival systems. 

https://afloat.ie/sail/item/42051-east-antrim-boat...         

And a big thanks to Zoe for pulling the strings. 

 

UP AND COMING EVENTS  

A big “welcome back” to Hazel and Philip, 
 Friday Tea available from 6.30,  

bar open from 6! 
 

• Harry Lennon RNLI quiz 6th April 7.30pm 

• Rotary private party 18th April. 
 

MEMBERS  

• Welcome to baby Mae Montgomery and 
congratulations to proud parents David and 
Liana. 
 

• Congratulations to Lucy and Emma 1st and Abby 
and Dan 4thth at 420 Leinster championships.  
. 
 

KEELBOAT OWNERS 

Please complete the insurance declaration form 
and post into the folder provided. This must be 
complete before any movements in the yard are 
permitted. 
 

 
If you have any news that you like to be included in the 
next edition, send to wymers@eabc.org.uk   
Web Site   www.eabc.org.uk , www.eabc.club  
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